
 
 

 

Fundraising News 
 

Just a reminder that the garage sale dates have changed to Friday July 8 and Saturday, July 9. 

Donations may be dropped off Sunday July 3 at Church service, Wednesday July 6 in the afternoon or 

evening, Thursday July 7 in the afternoon or evening, or Friday morning July 8.  
 

Volunteers are needed for set up and for sale days (Friday 2 pm to 8 pm and Saturday 9 am to 3 pm).  

Please email mspeer@mymts.net, send a text to 204-782-7792 or sign up after church starting June 5. 
 

 

Affirm News 
 

At our Sunday June 12 service, we will be 

celebrating two anniversaries. This year (2022) 

is the 97th Anniversary of the United Church of 

Canada. It is also the 1st Anniversary of Little 

Britain Church becoming an Affirming 

congregation.  

 

June is PRIDE month, a time to celebrate 

people of the 2SLGBTQIA community. Show 

your welcome and support of the 2SLGBTQIA 

community by wearing your rainbow colours. 

We will have cupcakes and coffee after the 

service on June 12. 

 

We are not alone, we live in God’s world.          United Church of Canada Creed 
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There is a brand-new exhibit at the Canadian Human Rights 

Museum in Winnipeg. This really interesting exhibit is called 

BEHIND RACISM: CHALLENGING THE WAY WE THINK. 

 

Here is a Link to the Museum for more information on the 

exhibit Behind Racism: Challenging the Way We Think | CMHR 

(humanrights.ca) 

 

There is free admission for this Exhibit at the Museum. It will 

be at the Museum May 31 – October 16. 

 

 

 

This sign was on St. Andrews United Church in Indian Head, Saskatchewan. 
 

 

Other News 
 

We needed to replace many of the flower planters this year because they were falling apart. 

Interestingly, the new green ones are made from plastic pollution found floating in the ocean. These 

16” pots were purchased from Canadian Tire in Selkirk. The label from the pots is shown below. 
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